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Sent To:  County of Sonoma
Topic:  Constituent Matter
Subject:  Redistricting
Message:  Hello, Lynda,
I have written before but I write again after reading the article about redistricting in today’s paper.  If all the areas
slated to be merged in the new redistricting plan are against the idea, but supervisors from other districts insist on
merging them anyway, despite geographical and myriad other differences, isn’t that gerrymandering?  If not, what
is?
Rohnert Park’s needs and priorities have nothing to do with those of  the Coast and West  County.  I believe Rohnert
Park voters will vote to develop the coast so they won’t have to build low income, high density housing.  I think
Rohnert Park voters will out-vote West County voters with their greater population and our needs will not be met.
I think this is a terrible idea.
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